
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   William Lichter  

   Village Manager 

 

FROM:  Robert Baxa 

   Fleet Services Superintendent 

 

DATE:   August 9, 2004 

 

SUBJECT:  Award Of Bid--2005 ALS Ambulance    File 040365 

 

Included in the FYE 2004/2005 budget is the replacement for one ALS ambulance.  Due 

for replacement is unit #FM 064 (1997 Ford ALS Ambulance).  Results of the bidding 

are as follows:  

 

Bidder    Total Bid  Less Trade  Net Bid 

 

North Central  $130,972  $13,000  $117,973 

Ambulance  

Lester Prairie, MN. 

 

Midwest Emergency  $109,310  $8,000   $101,310 

Vehicle Sales 

Kankakee, Il. 

 

In discussing this bid with Battalion Chief Mike Kalina, we both agreed we purchase 

from the lowest responsible bidder. 

Therefore, I recommend the Board of Trustees award a contract to, Midwest Emergency 

Vehicle Sales of Kankakee, IL in the amount of $101,310.00 and authorize the trade-in of 

our unit # FM 64.  Budgeted amount for this purchase is $100,000.00.  

 This will be the fifth Ambulance that the Village has purchased from this company and 

we are very pleased with quality and dependability of the product.  This item was bid in 

accordance with Public Act 85-1295.   If you have any questions or require any additional 

information, please call me.   

Attached it a request for Board action and an ordinance for sale of surplus equipment. 

 

cc:  Wes Anderson 

 George Seagraves 

 Len Flood 

 Mike Kalina 

 



 

 

Denise: 

 

Trade in unit is our unit # FM-64  vin 1FDKF37F4VEA34547 --1997 FORD F-350 ALS 

Ambulance 

 

Thanks  

Bob 


